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Dear ParNovember 201         
18th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Reception and Nursery Christmas Events 
 
The last few weeks of our Autumn term will rightly be dedicated to all things CHRISTMAS! 
 
On Thursday 12th December, all children can wear a Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper (rest of uniform 
to be worn as normal) and children from Reception upwards will enjoy a Christmas lunch – if they choose to have one.  
Letters regarding the Christmas lunch will be sent home separately.   
 
In addition, we have planned a wonderful pantomime for children from Reception to Year 2 to enjoy.   
 
Please see the below planner for events which are relevant to your child/ren.  
 

Date  Event 

Thursday 12th December Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas lunch 
(Nursery party will be held in the morning, invitation to 
follow) 

Friday 13th December -  9.30am 
 

EYFS Dress Rehearsal 
p.m. Reception Christmas parties 

Monday 16th December - 9.15am 
 

Nursery & Butterfly class Performance to Parents 

Tuesday 17th December - 9.15am 
 

Dragonfly class Performance to Parents 

Wednesday 18th December - 9.15am 
 

Ladybird class Performance to Parents 

Thursday 19th December Nursery trip to Little Street (information to follow) 
 

Friday 20th December – 9.30am Pantomime – Jack and The Beanstalk FS2 and KS1 
 

  
Unfortunately, we are not able to accommodate younger siblings at the performances as this can make it difficult for 
the children’s voices to be heard. Parents with younger children are welcome to attend the dress rehearsal, please 
contact the school office if this applies to you. Can we please ask that you arrive on time for the performances, we 
may not be able to admit late arrivals if the performance has started. 
 
For the pantomime, we would like to ask parents for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child.  Please pay online 
through the School Gateway app, thank you.  
  
Regards, 
Trudi Sammons 
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EYFS Christmas Performance 
  
        Please indicate which performances you would like to attend: 
 
        
        Child’s Name……………………………………………… Class…………………………………………… 
 

Please note that due to fire safety restrictions in the school hall, we are only able to offer 2 
seats per child. Spare places may become available once initial allocations have been made.  
Please indicate below if you would like to be contacted if there is additional seating. 

 
  
        I would like             seats for the 9.30am dress rehearsal on Friday 13th December 
 
        I would like            seats for the 9.15am performance on Monday 16th December 
 
        I would like            seats for the 9.15am performance on Tuesday 17th December 
 
        I would like             seats for the 9.15am performance on Wednesday 18th December 
 
 

 
 
              I would like to be contacted if spare seats become available. 
 
     
 


